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Clawton Primary School Newsletter | 20th September 2024 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had a fantastic couple of weeks back in school! The children have all 
settled in and are becoming more accustomed to the new routines in their class. 
Our focus virtues are Respect and Courtesy over the next fortnight. You may 
have noticed a couple of information sheets on Dojo, detailing how you can join 
us on our Character journey and support the development of these at home. We 
would love to hear how you get on! 
 
It was wonderful to see so many of you at our Welcome Back BBQ and we really 
appreciate your support at these events. We have got more opportunities 
planned over the term to invite you all in to see what we are learning in school, so 
hope that you will be able to join us. Please keep an eye on Dojo and the right 
hand column of the newsletter for key dates. 
 
Thank you for your support at the book fair. We have raised over £150 worth of 
books as a result of your support! 
 
Plymouth Argyle will be starting their football club on Fridays after school – 
please do sign your child up if you haven’t already. Further information about 
clubs and wrap around care will be coming out shortly. Please do make use of 
our Breakfast Club. At the moment we are trialling a 7.45am start. Bookings can 
be made via School Money. 
 
It has been great to see so many of you interacting with Dojo and our Facebook 
page. We really appreciate all of the “shares” and likes that we are getting. 
Please continue to share this.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Steyn 
 

 

 

Clawton School 
 Contact details: 

 
01409 253618 

clawton_sch@alumnismat.org 
www.clawton-sch.org 

 
Inclusion Team contact details: 

 
James Creek - 07596 476 145 

 
Key dates: 

23rd September – Rexon Visit Y5/6 
3rd October – School Dinner menu 

change - Mexican Fiesta 
9th October – Reading Café  

 
Focus virtue this week: 
Respect and Courtesy 

 
  
 
 


